K.Dwarakanath
Former DGOF & Chairman,
Ordnance Factory Board.

B-304, Adarsh Palace, 47th cross, 5th block, Jayanagar, Bangalore. PIN: 560041. Dt. 2/2/98.

My dear Dr As. Balgir,

It was extremely nice of you to have remembered me and sent your New Year greetings. I take this opportunity to heartily reciprocate the sentiments expressed by you. May the New Year bring you and your family the best of everything in 1998 and beyond. Your urge for scholastic attainments is very evident from the greetings' card. Your pursuit of knowledge is a matter of pride not only to you, but to the entire Ordnance Factory Family of which I am proud of being one. May God give you the fortitude and determination to persevere with your efforts in the days to come and in the process contribute your might to the cause of OFB in particular and dissemination of knowledge to the humankind at large.

I also thank you for your invitation to visit Dehradun. It would be wonderful if I get an opportunity so that I can have the pleasure of meeting all of you. If I do get an opportunity, God willing, I shall certainly make it.

With kind regards,

Yours faithfully,

(K.Dwarakanath)

To
Dr. A.S.Balgir, IOFS.,
Deputy General Manager (S.G.),
Regional training Institute,

Dehradun.